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Gustavo DeAlmeida <lebellespanatick@gmail.com> Tue, Jul 17, 2018 at 11:56 AM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Hi Patricia,

Thanks for emailing me back.

I would like to request to occupy the public way on Adams Street by placing a dumpster behind the back door of our
location at 26 Main Street. We got the permit before however the building permit was not ready so we could not do
anything. | would like to have the dumpster during our construction time July 23rd until September 7th. If the Selectmen

are meeting on the July 23rd we can move the beginning date to July 27th. Please let me know what info | should
provide. Thank you
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Gustavo Almeida
Director of Operations, Le Belle Spa Skincare & Massage, Inc
857-258-0656 | 26 Main St, Natick, MA 01760

skinca

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Tue, Jul 17, 2018 at 11:57 AM
To: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Brian, recommendations? Mr. DeAlmeda was approved before but apparently never used the dumpster. 1

will put this on the 7/23 agenda if you have time to make a recommendation.
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Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Tue, Jul 17, 2018 at 12:22 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,

Consistent with our last recommendation we would recommend approval, except in this instance we would like the
dumpster removed by Friday August 31st in order to prepare for Natick Days, which has been approved to close and
utilize Adams Street for their event. Additionally, just to reiterate, passage through the street by vehicle and pedestrians
must be maintained at all times.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
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Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Tue, Jul 17, 2018 at 12:39 PM
To: Gustavo DeAlmeida <lebellespanatick@gmail.com>

Gus, we will put this on the 7/23 agenda -- no need for you to attend the meeting. I received a
recommendation from the Police Department to remove the dumpster by Friday, August 31st in
preparation for our annual Natick Days event. If the Selectmen approve your request, you would have
the dumpster from July 24th until August 31st. I will notify you on the 24th as to whether your request
has been approved or not.
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https://maps.google.com/?q=26+Main+St,+Natick,+MA+01760&entry=gmail&source=g



